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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Our second Interim Progress Reports (IPR) were back-packed home with your child on January 27, 2012. Please review the IPR and complete the student goal section with your child. Then, sign and return the tear-off portion of the IPR to your child’s teacher no later than Thursday, February 2nd. 
On grades 3, 4 and 5, Rally Simulation booklets were sent home with students.  Parents should review the booklet with their child in preparation for the upcoming ELA and Math NYS exams in mid- April.   

On March 28, 2012 the PTA will be hosting its annual card party at Maestro’s Caterers. This is a wonderful opportunity to show your school spirit and support our school. Everyone is cordially invited to attend. Tickets are available through the PTA.  I hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

Charles Sperrazza

Winter Break
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School will be closed Monday, February 20 through Friday, February 24th for winter break.  Please have your child read every night.  A “Winter Recess Packet” will be sent home by your child’s teacher.

Super Bowl Dress Down! 
Friday, February 3 – Dress in your favorite football team’s jersey or tee shirt!
Promotion Notification

It is essential that you meet with your child’s teacher if you received a letter concerning promotion to the next grade.  Hopefully this early notification will prevent a holdover.  Adjustments in your child’s school program and additional help from the home will be needed for your child to progress!  Any questions or concerns feel free to call Mr. Sperrazza.
100th Day of School Celebration

Tuesday, February 14th - We’ve been counting the days!



[image: image2.wmf]Importance of Eating Breakfast – Breakfast is the most important meal of the day.  It helps you concentrate on your schoolwork for better performance in class and gives you physical strength and endurance the whole day.
Sick Children

Please do not send your child to school if he or she is not feeling well.  This is for their benefit, as well as, the other children in their class.  Please send in a doctor’s note when they return.   As per Dept. of Education Regulations, under no circumstances are children to carry any prescription drugs or over the counter medicine to school.  This includes simple aspirin, cold pills, as well as, asthma pumps, etc.

Should your child require medication to be given in school on a daily basis, please ask the office for a 504 Form, which must be completed by your family doctor.

Kindergarten Registration

If your child was born in 2007 they are eligible to register for kindergarten.  Registration is ongoing through March 2nd.  The hours are Monday through Friday, 9:00-11:30.  To register please bring child’s birth certificate, two proofs of address and immunization papers.



February 7th – PTA meeting at 6:30 p.m.
February 14th – Spirit Sale - $1.00
Annual Card Party – March 28th at Maestro’s.  Tickets are $40.00.  Separate notice will be sent out.
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  Coming Soon!!   (  
The New York City Department of Education’s 

sixth annual Learning Environment Survey for 

all parents.  This year, we hope that even more 
parents will make their voices heard by 
completing the survey.  Remember through the
 survey, your opinions really count. You can 
change your school.  

If you’re looking for ideas on what to do during the 
break, visit www.parentsconnect.com –click on 
New York City & get shortcuts to the city at its 
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best. Enjoy your break!  Mrs. Forde.                                                    

